
GNT COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

 
The committee has worked to restore the integrity of our grassroots events that include a 
residency requirement.  To that end the committee is taking the following steps. 
 

1. Develop a firmer policy and process for determining residency. 
2. Establish and implement a process for enforcement of residency requirements. 
3. Communicate the policy and process to the membership. 

 
Items suggested by the committee and Management for approval in Denver include 
development of: 
 

1. A clear statement of the ACBL definition of residency. 
2. Requirements for validation of residency upon entry. 
3. A BoD credentials committee to review residency challenges and approve 

requests for residency verification. 
4. Mandatory penalties for violation in accordance with the CDR. 

 
In order to communicate the intention of the committee and the BoD to the membership, 
notices will be written to appear in the Daily Bulletin at NABCs and in the Bridge 
Bulletin. 
 
 
 
 
 


